
Jr. and Sr. High
  Camp info for 2017

Dear Parents,

Thank you for your interest in sending your student to Mahoning Valley Christian Camp. This is an 
amazing opportunity for students to get away for a time of worship, speaking, fellowship and fun. It’s 
going to be an amazing experience.

To find out more about Mahoning Valley please visit their website at mahoningvalley.org.

For this event, Parents will need to drop their teens off at Mahoning Valley (3823 E. 225 N. Rushville, 
IN 46173). It’s about an hour drive to get there. Check in is from 4:00pm - 5:30pm on Sunday. Parents 
will need to pick up their teens by 5:30pm on Friday. 

Sr. High Camp is Sunday July 9th - Friday July 14th. (Incoming Freshmen - Graduating Seniors)
Jr. High Camp is Sunday July 16th - Friday July 21st. (Incoming 6th Grade through current 8th grade)

The cost is $220 if you are registered by May 15th (After that it goes to $270). This cost includes all 
meals, lodging, and much more. 

A deposit of $110 is required when you register. The Remainder is due when you arrive for camp. 

During the week students will have the opportunity to visit the Pop Shop. They can deposit money in 
advance at check in or you can pay in advance when you register. Check the registration form for this 
option. 

Students will also be able to donate to our Missionaries during their week of camp. If you would like to 
donate in advance, that option is also available at check in or on the registration form. 

Students will be able to apply Service Money to help cover the registration costs of this event. Go to 
journeycoc.com/daw for more information. If you need opportunities to earn money or if you need a 
code to apply your service money please contact Jared Tyler (his information is below). 

Please be sure that the following paperwork is filled out and turned in to Mahoning Valley:
Forms are available online at www.journeycoc.com/mvcsc or at mahoningvalley.org

Mahoning Valley Registration Form 

Thank you for all that you do. Please be in prayer for our students and volunteers during this spiritual 
emphasis event.

If you have questions please contact Jared Tyler:

mobile: (765) 425-7081
e-mail: jaredtyler6201@gmail.com
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